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COMMUNICATION POLICY 
WVAC Policy #101322-3 

 

At an open meeting of the West Virginia Athletic Commission 
the following policy was adopted: 

All communication with West Virginia Athletic Commission 
members will be via email to the Commission at 
wvathleticcommission.wv.gov. 

Phone calls, texts, and email to individual Commissioners 
is permitted only in an emergency. 

This policy will remain in effect until rescinded or amended. 
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